
PAC MEETING   
February 9th at 7pm ZOOM  
In attendance: Ashley faith Martens, Alexandra Lamont, Braea Walmsley, Judith Ayers, Alissa 
Pratt, Jala Klone, Jade Wilson, Rob and Amanda Zielinski 
 
Territorial Acknowledgement 
 
Agenda and minutes approved 
 
VP REPORT- 
Classrooms have been reorganized to welcome more students. 
3 3rd graders have moved to Judi's class (3-7) and is now full. 
Kindergarten enrollment started last week. 
Alissa would like to leave more room in each class in the future for late enrollment of students. 
FSA assessments start next week. 
Judi- 
Outdoor Ed field trip was a great success, the 4-7 class will be going again next week. 
The kids have been enjoying yoga and dance on rainy days. 
Judi has requested yoga mats for each student to continue indoor movement. 
Rob will look into getting yoga mats donated. 
 
School Update-Drywalling starts soon and another school tour to follow. 
 
Field Trip Update- 
Hoping for a whole school trip to the Outdoor Ed when the weather warms up. 
Shoreline cleanup still happening when weather permits. 
Still planning more beach and forest trips. 
 
Community donations for new school- 
All funds have been used for new school build. 
Rob Zielinski will look into exactly how and where community funds were spent. 
 
Technology Committee Update- 
Amanda Zielinski is the technology committee. 
Needs more volunteers. 
She is still reaching out to parents for feedback. 
White Hatter is a great resource for students and parents on strategies and safety. 
 
Chow for now-still going great! 
 
Treasurers Report- 
New email  hornbypactreasurer@outlook.com 
Checking $18,839.58 
Gaming $1,620.00 

mailto:hornbypactreasurer@outlook.com


 
Spring break starts March 18 
 
Meeting adjourned @ 8:01 pm 
 
next meeting March 9, 2021 @ 7pm 

 

 


